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Merry Christmas  

 

The Christmas Fayre 

Thank you to the PTA for a brilliant Christmas fayre this year. Thank 

you for supporting us by bringing in items for the fayre and attending. 

We raised in the region of £1300 to spend on the children. 
 

E safety evening – 1st March 2016 7pm 

Advance notice: We have organised for an E safety advisor from Herts 

for Learning to come and talk to parents about the dangers children 

face whilst using the internet and how we can all help them as they 

grow older. More details will follow nearer the time. 
 

Trip money/Dinner money 

There is still outstanding trip money and dinner money.  If you still 

have money outstanding for any trips that have already taken place this 

term can you please send the money in to the office asap.  Thank you 

very much. 
 

Swimming – Spring term 

Last chance for any child in Year 6, 5, 4 and 3 who cannot swim 25m yet 

– we are offering the opportunity for them to attend weekly sessions 

for £1 each week during the spring term. If your child is interested 

please return the form with the money asap. Spaces are limited. 
 

Nativity plays 

Well done to both KS1 and Foundation Stage for their magnificent 

performances. We hope you enjoyed seeing the children’s talents as 

well as being reminded about the true meaning of Christmas. 

Thank you to the PTA for offering coffee and tea beforehand. 
   

PE Kit 

Please make sure that the children have their PE kits in school on the 

first day of term and that the girls have socks and hairbands too. 
 

Dates for the term 

Tuesday 5th January Children return 

Tuesday 2nd February Year 4 History Day 

Monday 15th- 19th Feb Half Term 

Tuesday 1st March Book fair 

Tuesday 1st March ESafety Parent meeting 7pm 

Tuesday 8th March Year 3 History day 

Wednesday 23rd March Year 1 Hatfield Forest 

Thursday 24th March End of term 2pm 

Tuesday 12th April Start of Summer term 
 

We wish you a very enjoyable holiday and look forward to seeing you in 

the New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


